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February 8, 2008

Board of License Commissioners 

6200 Baltimore Avenue, 3rd Floor 

Riverdale Park, Maryland 20737 

Attention: Franklin Jackson 

Dear Mr. Jackson and Commissioners,

This letter is in regard to a new liquor store that has applied to open at 5552 Kenilworth Avenue. I am strongly opposed to this business in my neighborhood as we have several liquor stores in the area already and it would diminish our quality of life. This area has several families, children, and people like me that want to maintain the charm of our small town. I am concerned with the added crime, loitering, etc, that a business like this would bring to the Kenilworth Avenue corridor which is starting to come out of a state of neglect.   

Please do not approve this license for the good of a revitalizing community. 

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Your name 

Riverdale Park, MD 20737

301-2770317

CC: Eric Olson/Prince George’s County Council

